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To whom it may concern: .r:-

We are long term residents of Myrtle Lake Hills and have lived with well water for 
these many years. The possibility of having access to public water is quite appealing to 
us and the proposal Utilities Inc. presented seemed quite flexible and fair and far more 
workable and affordable than an earlier option presented to us by Seminole County. 

For Utilities, Inc. to move forward with its plan to provide water to Myrtle Lake Hills 
it is our understanding that Myrtle Lake Hills' community service area must be 
transferred from Seminole County's service area to a service area of Utilities, Inc. 
Further, it is our understanding that Utilities, Inc. has applied to Florida Public Service 
Commission for that transfer. 

We would like to take advantage of public water and are in support of that transfer 
request. 

Richard O'Connor 
Resident of Myrtle Lake Hills 
1111 Scenic Point Road, 
Longwood, FL. 32750 
H: 407-331-1773 
E-Mail: richard.aj .oconnor@gmail.com 
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